
Hello Nathan 
 
Stanwell’s feedback on this matter is as follows: 
 
We support the outcome of this procedure change, that is, increased transparency of gas 
pipeline flow within the Wallumbilla zone. The change is likely to have little implementation 
cost for Stanwell. We are concerned with the manner in which the procedure change has 
been initiated by COAG specifically as a “short cut” and “quick fix”. It also appears that the 
change is being implemented regardless of the draft conclusions from AEMC’s East Coast 
Wholesale Gas Market and Pipeline Frameworks Review. While Stanwell supports the 
desired outcome, we are disappointed by this further demonstration of a lack of coordination 
between COAG, AEMO and the AEMC. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Regards 
Jen 
 
 
Jennifer Tarr 
Market Regulation Specialist 
Marketing and Trading  
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